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Proposed Conceptual Framework
Figure 1: The proposed Conceptual Framework of the factors shaping sexuality educators’ salience and self-efficacy for teaching.
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Purpose 
• To discuss the unique strategies used to overcome these 

challenges to ensure youth have access to the vital 
content needed to make informed sexual and 
reproductive health choices. 

Significance 

• There is a unique complexity surrounding sexual and 
reproductive health in the United States. Specifically, the 
barriers in policy and legislation regarding youth sexual 
and reproductive programmatic efforts in schools and 
community-based settings. 

• By advocating for youth access to programmatic efforts we 
provide the chance for them to make their own informed 
health decisions. 

Strategies used for recruiting, implementing, and sustaining a sexual and reproductive health 
game-based learning intervention to overcome barriers. 

Expanding outside of 
geographic regions/states. 

Advocating for programs 
with community 

connectors. 

Investing in the planning 
and recruitment phase. 

Staying up to date on state 
policy and legislation. 

Understanding roles and 
how to support school/CBO 

implementation. 
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